
 
Avonworth Hockey  

July 2025 Meeting Overview 
• A Penguin Cup banner will be installed at Baierl Ice Center. 
• We voted for a night at the races; details on the booster meeting coming in early 

August. Watch for an email if you want to help. 
• To offset fees, contact Amber Graves (ambergraves1529@gmail.com) for 

opportunities to work at Acrisure during Pitt and Steeler games. 
• July ice dates: 20th and 27th; regular season starts in August. 
• High school parent meeting: August 19. 
• The high school team will join the Charity tournament (formerly St. Margaret’s). 
• Varsity rings are expected in 4-6 weeks. 
• We're scheduling pictures for September. If you haven't ordered your jersey, 

please do so now. 
• Please encourage anyone interested in Avonworth Hockey to sign up as soon as 

possible. 


